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} DENR SPECIAL ORDER MAY 29 2002
NO.2002-_431

SUBJECT : REASSIGNMENT OF JOCELYN P. LOBRINO FROM THE
DENR - NCR PLANNING OFFICE TO THE OFFICE OF
THE DIRECTORATE FOR INTEGRATED WATER
RESOURCES MANAGEMENT

In the interest of service and in order to complement manpower needs, JOCELYN P.
LOBRINO, who is currently assigned at the DENR - National Capital Region — Planning
Office is hereby reassigned in order to render her services at the Office of the Directorate
for Integrated Water Resources Management.

As such, she shall clear herself from all work, property and financial accountabilities
from her present assignment.

This Order shall take effect immediately and supersedes and revokes all previous Orders
inconsistent therewith.

s

SON T/ ALVAREZ
Secretary
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